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Jill Aurand, Buyer Nebraska 

Department of Education  

RE:     Request for Information     
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The Nebraska Department of Education (NDE) is rejecting all Proposals received on the 
above referenced Request for Information (NDERFI2210) for SLDS Access Management 
initiative. The NDE appreciates the thoughtful proposal put forth by your organization, and we 
value your commitment. Please be assured that all submissions were given full 
consideration.   

As we continue to provide support, we will evaluate the opportunity to partner with your 

organization as additional needs emerge. Your firm will be given the opportunity to 

participate when new proposals are solicited. Thank you again for your interest.  

 

 


